



Phone: 513-334-4568

www.monumentscincinnati.com

In regards to the changes in policy rules and regulations for Maineville Cemetery, Hamilton Township is now allowing upright memorials throughout their township cemeteries. Prior to this rule change, families were restricted to using flush grass markers for their loved one's graves in Maineville Cemetery's new section. Many families have been inquiring about the possibility of replacing flush markers that were previously purchased under the old rules, with upright monuments. In response to these requests, Riverview Monuments by Tufts Schildmeyer is offering a rebate program for families.

\$650.00 direct rebate for any single grave grass marker toward an upgrade \$750.00 direct rebate for any companion grass marker toward an upgrade

To find out additional information please call Riverview Monument TODAY for immediate assistance.

Regards,

M. Mortune